
China 1

Draw a wok used in cooking.

Now redesign it by using the 
following steps:

B – igger

I – nstead of

N – onsense

G – et rid of

O – ther uses

China 2

List 10 different things you 
will NEVER see in China.

China 3

Draw a traditional Chinese 
hat. 

Now make 5 improvements 
to it.

China 5

How many ways could you eat 
rice?

Give at least completely 
different ways.

China 4

Make a list of reasons why 
missionaries should go to 
China.

China 6

What if all panda bears in 
China disappeared.

Write down 5 possible 
consequences.



China 7

Flooding from the Yangtze 
River is a serious problems for 
many Chinese families.

Brainstorm 3 solutions.

China 8

Design an automatic 
machine for harvesting rice in 
the paddy fields.

China 9

The “Great Wall of China”
needs to be moved to 
Antarctica.

Design a way in which this 
could be achieved.

Draw your plan if necessary.

China 11

Use your imagination.

In regard to China, work out 
10 different things that this 
picture could represent.

China 10

Place the letters A-Z down 
the side of a page.

Now, name some things you 
would see in China, one for 
each letter.

China 12

Name 5 things that

rice 

And 

books

have in common.


